The open/closed street on Willoughby Avenue in Brooklyn (CB2), which is, currently 24 hours 7 days a week, is so ridiculous since Fort Greene Park is on the same block where the open street starts.  Now the new proposed times are 8am - 8pm 24hours.  This open street is in violation of federal ADA laws.  As it stands now, individuals with limited mobility or who are completely disable, must get out their car to move barriers to have access to the street.  Taxis and access-a-ride will not move barriers to drop people at their door.  Willoughby Avenue should not be a open/closed street at ALL.
